
From: Sofia Bahas [mailto:sofia.bahas@afei.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 4 April 2019 3:37 PM 
To: Chambers - Clancy DP 

Subject: AM2018/18 and AM2018/20 - 4 yearly review of the Educational Services (Teachers) Award 
and Children Services Award 

 
Dear Associate 
 
I refer to the abovenamed matters.   
 
AFEI has an interest in these Awards, and intends to participate in the hearing of their respective 
substantive claims.  I note that to date, all correspondence relating to these matters has been sent 
to Ms Jessica McDonald of our office. Ms McDonald is no longer employed by AFEI and so we are not 
able to monitor developments emailed to her.  
 
Could you please ensure I am included in any correspondence from the Commission to interested 
parties in these Award matters, including any correspondence related to proposals for programming. 
 
I’m grateful for your assistance. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sofia Bahas | Workplace Relations Adviser 
Australian Federation of Employers and Industries 
Street Address - 99 Bathurst Street Sydney New South Wales 2000 
Postal Address - PO Box A233 Sydney South New South Wales 1235 
Email – sofia.bahas@afei.org.au 
Internet - www.afei.org.au 
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